
 
 

5225 E. 56th Street  •  Indianapolis, Ind. 46226  •  (317)542-1481  •  FAX (317)542-1484  •  www.gocathedral.com 

 

 

News From Cathedral High School  

 

Shadow at Cathedral High School 

Come be a VIP—“Very IRISH Person”—for a day! We invite all 8th grade students to spend a day in the 

life of one of our students, meeting teachers, attending classes and experiencing what being IRISH is all 

about! Visiting students will be hosted by a freshman student who has similar co-curricular interests 

and/or academic abilities. Go to gocathedral.com/shadow for more information or contact Maribeth Cloud 

at mcloud@gocathedral.com. 

Financial Aid Night(s) 
 
Cathedral High School invites current and prospective families to attend one of two Financial Aid Nights in 
the A.K. Shiel Student Life Center Commons (lower level of A.K. Shiel Student Life Center). Join us on 
either Tuesday October 22 or Tuesday November 19th, 7;00 – 8:30 pm. Register 
www.gocathedral.com/financialaidnight 
 

Parent Preview Dates 

Cathedral High School invites interested parents to attend a Parent Preview Day this fall on any of the 
following dates: October 15, November 5 or December 6.. Interact with school leaders, attend a class, 
and tour campus with a current student. To learn more and/or to pre-register, visit 
www.gocathedral.com/parentpreview. 
 

High School Placement Test 
 
Cathedral High School will administer the High School Placement Test on Saturday October 5th, 
November 2nd and December 7th at 8:30 a.m. While students are taking the exam, the Enrollment 
Management staff will offer "Coffee with Cathedral" to share information regarding academics, counseling 
and more. Families can preregister by visiting www.gocathedral.com/placementtest.  
 
 
Cathedral Fall Open House 
 
Cathedral High School invites students and families to attend our fall Open House from 5:30-8 p.m. on 
Thursday, November 14th. Enjoy a student-led campus tour, meet teachers in all departments, interact 
with all coaches and club moderators, and hear student performances during a school welcome program. 
Learn more and/or pre-register at www.cathedralopenhouse.com. 
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